From: Paul Smith <paulsmithplanning@outlook.com>
Sent: 03 August 2021 10:05

To: Gosset, David <david.gosset@herefordshire.gov.uk>
ce: Tim Fycun RN

Subject: RE: Drawing - Land Adjacent Amarant House, Harewood End.

This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mr. Gosset,

My Drainage Consultant confirms that a safety factor of 2 was used for the soakaways.
Yours sincerely,

Paul Smith MRTPI

From: Gosset, David <david.gosset@ herefordshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 03 August 2021 08:45
To: Paul Smith <paulsmithplanning@ outlook.com>

Ce: Tim Fycun

Subject: RE: Drawing - Land Adjacent Amarant House, Harewood End.

Dear Mr Smith,

Just to be sure, is that to say that a safety factor of 2 was used for the soakaways? That’s
certainly the impression but the content of BS6297 is not my speciality.

Thanks,
David.

HerefOrdshire.gov.uk

David Gosset
Senior Planning Officer

Economy and Place Directorate

E: david.gosset@herefordshire.gov.uk

Main Council Switchboard:

01432 260000
General Planning Enquiries:
lanning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk



Please consider the environment - Do you really need to print this E-Mail?

Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual and not necessarily those of Herefordshire
Council. This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee. This
communication may contain material protected by law from being passed on. If you are not the intended recipient and have received
this e-mail in error, you are advised that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If
you have received this e-mail in error, please contact the sender immediately and destroy all copies of it.

From: Paul Smith <paulsmithplanning@outlook.com>
Sent: 02 August 2021 15:33
To: Gosset, David <david.gosset@ herefordshire.gov.uk>

ca: i Fycur

Subject: FW: Drawing - Land Adjacent Amarant House, Harewood End.

This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

| have conferred with my drainage consultant who has marked the positions of the test holes
as requested (see below).

My consultant also confirms that the proposed drainage field is designed to fully conform
with BS6297.

| trust that this responds to Points 3 and 4 you have raised.
Yours sincerely,
Paul Smith MRTPI

From: Tim Fycun

Sent: 02 August 2021 15:00
To: Paul Smith <paulsmithplanning@ outlook.com>
Subject: Drawing

Approx. Locations marked as requested
All the best
Tim






